
 

  

 

 

 

22 November 2024 
 

Year 1 Space Experience Day – Monday 2 December 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In year 1 we have been reading the book Look up, to inspire us for our big 
write we will be having a Space Experience Day with lots of fun activities 
based around Space. 
 
Year 1 children are invited to come to school on this day dressed with the 
theme of Space. 
 
Please do not buy a costume. You can make your own costumes at home 
using everyday clothes and items from around the house. You can even 
make props! 
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 1 team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


